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Subject: Proposed DFCs
Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 at 10:53:56 AM Central Daylight Time
From: Miriam Vaughn
To: admin@posgcd.org
CC: gwestbrook@posgcd.org, admin@posgcd.org

Dear Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District Board President,

Thank you for volunteering for this critical position as stewards of our ground water and river ecosystem 
health.  It is so important to the health of the environment and economic viability of our communities.  I 
appreciate you are in a very stressful position with threats of litigation, and companies wanting to market 
the valuable water resources.  Your challenges continue but this is your opportunity.  

You must choose between what is good enough to get by and what is right to do.   The proposed DFCs will 
ultimately deplete ground water and flowing streams.  Please reject the proposed re-adopt the current 
DFC’s until such time dependable sustainable solutions for aquifer management are agreed upon.  

Please find the courage to adopt DFC’s that will protect, long term, the environment and current 
landowners’ water access and install monitoring wells to verify the effectiveness. 

Sincerely,

mcv
Miriam Vaughn
200 Bishop St.
Smithville, TX 78957
512 237-1148


